Las Vegas Heavenly Parents Holy Community CheonBo Meet Up

Andy Compton
September 10, 2021

Hello CheonBo Couples,
Hope all is well with you today.

I'm sure you like us, feel blessed that we were able to enter the CheonBo Won before the Covid Pandemic
made it so difficult to do Blessings. We have truly received much grace.

As you know True Mother asked us to help the next wave of CheonBo Candidates complete the
requirements to enter the next time. There are 6 couples now expected to enter in October. Thank you for
all you did to assist them.

Also, True Mother asked us to find and raise up our own 43 Couples through the 40 day separation and
the 3 day ceremony.

In view of these responsibilities , Rev Doo has asked Andy and I to reach out to the other Couples who
were inducted into CheonBo Won last year and try to find some ways we can help each other, help the
community and help bring Cheon Il Guk to Las Vegas.

We would like to invite you to join us this coming Wednesday, September 15th at 8pm for a one hour
zoom conference call in order to discuss these points.

We'll send you the link closer to the time.
Look forward to seeing you then.
God bless you,

Andy and Lydia



